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The Charles Close Society was founded in 1980 to bring together all those with 
an interest in the maps and history of the Ordnance Survey of Great Britain and 
its counterparts in the island of Ireland. The Society takes its name from Colonel 
Sir Charles Arden-Close, OS Director General from 1911 to 1922, and initiator of 
many of the maps now sought after by collectors. 
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articles on Ordnance Survey-related topics. 
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Working at Ordnance Survey in 1930s
Further to Alfred Buckle’s memoir published in Sheetlines 106, below are his offer
of employment and the standard conditions of employment applicable.
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With thanks to Moira Grant for permission to reproduce her grandfather’s documents


